
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
• Tahoe Douglas Fire Protection District has
hired Sylvia Lee as a fire inspector. She was
most  recently  with  the  Clark  County  Fire
District.

• South Lake Tahoe native and 2005 South Tahoe High grad
Nicole  Pierini  received  the  Dean’s  Fellowship  Award  from
Arizona State University’s school of engineering. It is only
offered to top graduate student recruits.

• This is the Caltrans roadwork schedule for the week for El
Dorado-Tahoe.

•  The  Kings  Beach  Commercial  Core  Improvement  Project  is
expected to break ground this summer. There will be an open
house Feb. 19 from 5:30-8pm at North Tahoe Event Center, 8313
North Lake Blvd., Kings Beach.

•  This  video  is  from  the  celebration  of  Barton  Memorial
Hospital marking its 50th year:
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